5/11/94

Dear GTO Enthusiast:

Let me first introduce myself, My name is Gary Anderson, I have lived in Raleigh for the last 10 years. I was heavily involved with the local Piedmont Classic Chevy Club (55-57 Chevys) for the first 7 years. All the time knowing that my first love was GTO's. In high school I had a 65 Hardtoo and a 68 Conv., so I was only natural that I would sell my Chevys and buy another GTO. I presently own a 65 conv.

I am starting a local chapter of the GTO Association of America (GTOAA). For those of you not familiar with them, they have about 6000 members world wide and this will be the first chapter in NC. They have a great monthly magazine, and sponser some great national and regional shows. You do not need to own a GTO to be a member, Just have a love of the cars. I will bring copies of the magazine for you to review at our Start-up meeting.

This start -up meeting will be held at the Method Park civic center, a map is attached. At this meeting we will try to locate a facility for future meetings. And determine a meeting time for future meetings. We have to rent the Method Park building, so if you have any ideas for a meeting location, lets talk about it at the meeting. The meeting room is available to us from 7:30 to 9:30, and there is plenty of good parking.

If you know of any other Pontiac nuts out there, please tell them about the meeting and ask them to attend. I look forward to meeting with you Monday night.

Gary Anderson

848-1928 evenings 876-7591 days